
 
 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The overall objective of the Qurbani Project is to provide a kilo of cow meat for 

every chosen poor Muslim families/beneficiaries in the city. We have a total of 38 

cows approximately 2 years and older that were offered as a sacrifice during Eid 

Al Adha Celebration. There were two day scheduled cow slaughtering and meat 

distribution. First day was on the 31
st
 of July; locations were at Talabaan and San 

Roque. Second day was on the 1
st
 of August 2020; locations were at Taguiti and 

Manicahan. In total, we have 3,524 families/beneficiaries given a kilo of cow meat 

that was packed in a plastic bag. This project was made possible through the 

unending support of our good donors/sponsors who provided the animals during 

the celebration. We hope that we were able to feel the true meaning of this 

celebration to our Muslim brothers and sisters during Eid Al Adha Mubarak even if 

we are experiencing the pandemic due to COVID-19. In general, we were able to 

implement the project successfully by following the protocols and by putting all 

means of effort of everyone in this project. 



 
 

There were 3 cows slaughtered in Gapuh, Talabaan. The total meats 

produced were shared to 270 beneficiaries.  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Thank you to all Sponsors and staff for choosing us to be part of Qurbani 
Project. The kilo of beef that we have received is such a big blessing from 
Allah. We will never forget all your good deeds. Thank you very much.” 

Talabaan Beneficiary 



 
 

23 cows were slaughtered in San Roque; the total meats produced were shared to 

San Roque Beneficiaries with 935 families; Campo Islam 252 families; Rio Hondo 

336 families; Mampang 210 families; Arena Blanco 297 families;Talon-Talon 193 

families. Below are some of the photos taken during cow slaughtering, chopping 

and the actual distribution of meat to the beneficiaries’ location where the 

administration split into 2 groups to finish the distribution before the day ends as 

we experienced bad weather that day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
“Alhamdulillah! Thank you for the meat that we have received. 

May Allah bless you hundred folds.” 
                                                                            -Beneficiary Statement 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
“ Eid Al Adha Mubarak to all Muslim brothers and sisters. Thank 

you for the cow meat.” 
                                                                            -Beneficiary Statement 



 
 

  



 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

  



 
 



 
 

 

 

  



 
 

Second day of slaughtering and distributing cow meat; it was first held 

in Taguiti where 7 cows were slaughtered and produced meat where 

distributed to 100 beneficiaries from Taguiti, 225 beneficiaries from 

Tagasilay and 210 beneficiaries from Tulungatung. Afterwards, another 

3 cows were slaughtered in Manicahan where 300 families received the 

meat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


